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LƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ 5ŀǘŜǎ 
 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нр  
ά.έ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ - мΥлл ta 5ƛǎƳƛǎǎŀƭ 
5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ 
 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нс  
{ƴƻǿōŀƭƭ 5ŀƴŎŜ 
тΥлл - млΥлл ta 
tƘƛƭŀŘŜƭǇƘƛŀ .ŀƭƭǊƻƻƳ 
 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нт - CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ н 
/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎ ²ŜŜƪ 
 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ т 
/ƻǳǊǎŜ ±ŜǊƛŬŎŀǝƻƴ 5ŀȅ 
ά/έ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ 
 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ у 
.ŀǧƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ .ŀƴŘǎ 
тΥлл ta - млΥлл ta 
b!I{ DȅƳ 
 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ мл  
DƛǊƭǎ 5ŀȅ hǳǘ IƻǎǘŜŘ ōȅ b!t! 
мΥлл ta 
b!I{ DȅƳ 
 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ мр  
ά.έ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ - мΥлл ta 5ƛǎƳƛǎǎŀƭ 
CŀŎǳƭǘȅ aŜŜǝƴƎ 
 

CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ му - CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нн 
aƛŘ ²ƛƴǘŜǊ .ǊŜŀƪ 
bƻ /ƭŀǎǎŜǎ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмф 

bŀȊŀǊŜǘƘ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ϥ пллм DǊŀƴǘ !ǾŜƴǳŜ Ϥ tƘƛƭŀŘŜƭǇƘƛŀΣ t! мфммп Ϥ нмрΦсотΦтстс Ϥ bŀȊŀǊŜǘƘ!ŎŀŘŜƳȅI{ΦƻǊƎ 

Embracing Faith, Family, and Education  

Last Month Recap 

§ hƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ оǊŘΣ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ōŜƎŀƴ ǘƘŜ {ǇǊƛƴƎ  

{ŜƳŜǎǘŜǊΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ƛƴ ƻƴƭȅ р ǎƘƻǊǘ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǿǊŀǇǇƛƴƎ 

ǳǇ Ŭƴŀƭ ŜȄŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ ōŜ ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ŭƴŀƭ Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ нлму-нлмф ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ȅŜŀǊΦ  .Ŝǎǘ ƻŦ ƭǳŎƪ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ǇǊƛƴƎ {ŜƳŜǎǘŜǊΗ 

§ 5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ Ŧǳƭƭ ǿŜŜƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǎŜƳŜǎǘŜǊΣ aǊΦ aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ ƳŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŜŀŎƘ 

ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ȅŜŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ tŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ !Ǌǘǎ /ŜƴǘŜǊΦ aǊΦ aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘΩǎ /ƭŀǎǎ 

ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǳǇōŜŀǘΣ ƳƻǝǾŀǝƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ ŦƻŎǳǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǎŜƭŦΣ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ 

ƭƛŜǎ ŀƘŜŀŘ ŦƻǊ ŜŀŎƘ ƎǊŀŘŜΦ  ¢ƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜǎŜ /ƭŀǎǎ aŜŜǝƴƎǎΣ ǎŜŜ 

ǘƘŜ  tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ tŜǊǎǇŜŎǝǾŜ ǎŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ 

§ hƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мтǘƘΣ пл ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ с ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ōǊŀǾŜŘ ǘƘŜ 

ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀǾŜƭŜŘ ǘƻ DǊŜǘƴŀ DƭŜƴ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ /ŀƳǇ ƛƴ [ŜōŀƴƻƴΣ t! ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

YŀƛǊƻǎ wŜǘǊŜŀǘΦ ¢ƘŜ ǎǇƛǊƛǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ YŀƛǊƻǎ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ 

ŎƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƻǇŜƴ ǳǇ ǘƻ DƻŘΩǎ ƭƻǾŜΦ    



Presidentôs Report         Mrs. Denise LePera 

My hope is that you were able to enjoy quality time with family and friends during the Christmas 

season.  
 

90th Celebration Continues 

Thank you for your support of our second annual Taste of the Town held in November.  The  

results are in:  we raised more than $20,000 for technology.  This has allowed us to make some 

improvements to our internet and wireless connections!  Thank you to all who came out to the 

event and for your support of the raffle! 
 

In April, Nazareth Academy High School will celebrate its Legacy Gala.  We are thrilled to be 

honoring the following members of the Nazareth Family: 
 

Sisters of the Holy Family of Nazareth 

Faculty Member ~ Ms. Frances Wieczezynski '66 

Legacy Family ~ Greco/Monari Family 
 

We hope you are able to join us for the elegant event and congratulate these truly remarkable  

honorees. 
 

NAHS 90th Anniversary Legacy Gala 

Friday, April 26th  ~ 6:00 PM to 10:00 PM 

Union League Golf Club at Torresdale 
 

To sponsor the event, purchase a ticket, or place a program advertisement, please click here.  
 

Throwback Thursday 

Please follow us on Facebook , Twitter, and Instagram to enjoy our Throwback Thursday posts 

showing the history of the school through yearbook memories.  It has been a wonderful journey, 

and we look forward to the next 90 years! 

https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/support-nazareth/2019-legacy-gala


Catholic Schools Week: January 27th - February 2nd 

As a Catholic, independent school, Nazareth Academy joins school across the country  

celebrating Catholic Schools Week, beginning on January 27th. This yearôs theme is Catholic 

Schools: Learn. Serve. Lead. Succeed. In my brief time here at Nazareth, I have witnessed 

learning, serving, leading, and succeeding in abundance in our student body. Our students truly 

embrace the mission of Mother Foundress, Blessed Mary of Jesus the Good Shepherd to take 

Nazareth out into the world. On campus, we will have many events to celebrate Catholic 

Schools Week, highlighted by a school-wide Mass on Tuesday, January 29th. We thank you for 

your commitment to a Catholic Education at Nazareth Academy.  
 

New School Website 

In case you missed it, Nazareth Academy has launched a new website! We are thrilled to unveil 

our redesigned school website. Click here to view our brand new Nazareth school website. We 

hope you love it as much as we do! For any feedback or comments, please email  

info@nazarethacademyhs.org 
 

Social Media 

During the Class Meetings (see next page), I addressed the responsible use of social media and 

creating a digital footprint that would present each student in the most positive light. Last 

month, a representative from the Pennsylvania Attorney Generalôs Office spoke directly to the 

freshman class about the potential dangers of social media. Please reinforce with your  

daughters not to engage, share with, or respond to an unknown user via social media or to post 

or share any inappropriate or illegal content. To assist you in this effort, we are going to  

schedule the representative for the Attorney Generalôs Office to return for a parent  

presentation, date to be announced.  

Principalôs Perspective    Mr. James Meredith  

https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org

